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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The following team/player ____________________________  participated in the Las Vegas 
Mayor’s Cup Soccer Tournament in February 2020.  The Las Vegas International Mayor’s Cup 
is an event with over 700 teams from around the country and around the world. The tournament 
offers players the opportunity to participate at the highest level of youth soccer. The player listed 
above represents Las Vegas’s best. 

We are offering this written documentation so that their possible absence at school will be 
excused and will not affect attendance. We would like each player to attend the City Council 
Meeting on Wednesday, March 18, 2020 at 9am so they can be recognized by the Mayor and 
Council. 

We thank you for supporting your student-athletes. 

Adam Siqueiros 

 

City of Las Vegas 
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